
 

Dear Parishioners, 

Due to the cancellation of the Annual Tanana Valley Fair, our Fairbanks Community 
Food Bank will miss the generous donations that are brought in on “Canned Food 

Day.” It is one of the biggest drives of the year in terms of pounds of food⎯a 
projected loss of about 20,000 pounds of food for our local community. 
 
We won’t let our neighbors go hungry!  This August, Fairbanks Community Food 
Bank Volunteer Karen Johnson, is working to help organize a food drive with 20 area 
churches, setting a goal of 500 (or more) pounds of food raised by each church. That 
would bring in 10,000 pounds of food and go a long way in helping the Fairbanks 
Community Food Bank restock their shelves! 
 
Non-perishable food donations can be brought to weekly Masses at Sacred Heart 
Cathedral and the Fairbanks Community Food Bank will collect them each Monday.  
You can also bring your donations directly to the Fairbanks Community Food Bank 
(let them know which church you are with) and/or you can visit the Amazon Website 
where the food you order will be delivered directly to the Food Bank.   
 
Here is the link for this option: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/27OA3CAWWU4CB/ref=cm_go_nav_hz 
 
Should there be an issue with the shipping address (sometimes the Food Bank 
address doesn’t autofill)—the delivery address is:  725 26th Ave, Fairbanks, AK 99701 
 

Thank you in advance for your support! 
For more information, please contact: 

Patty Walter (pattywalter@hotmail.com) 
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